
Honorable William H Pryor Jr. 

Acting Chair 

United States Sentencing Commission 

One Columbus Circle, N.E 

Suite 2-500, South Lobby 

Washington D.C. 20002-802 

Dear Judge Pryor 

My name is Malquondra Williams and I am an interested person expressing what I 

believe the Sentencing Commission should address during this amendment cycle which is 

ending May 1, 2019. 

I would like to express the fact that I was disappointed when the Commission did not 

consider making the Career Offender Guidelines Retroactive to reduce sentences for offenders 

incarcerated for priors that no longer qualify for Career Offender enhancements. My father 

 was sentenced as a Career Offender  2015 to "151 

month's" based on the "Residual Clause", only to have the Sentencing Commission Amend and 

change those Guidelines in November of 2015. That Career Offender sentence increased his 

sentence by 6 additional years from 77-96 months to 151 to 188 months respectively. 

I am asking that you take up the issue of making the Career Offender Guidelines Retroactive, 

Please. 

Thank You for your work and for considering my opinion. 

· Sincerely, 
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